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5 PARKING FINES - Councillor Roy Maggio          
File Number: CLM/18/1/1/6 - BP18/865 

 

BACKGROUND: 
 
Reference is made to the recent announcement by the State Government and the 
NSW Treasurer, The Hon. Dominic Perrottet to reduce certain NSW Government 
issued parking fines from $100 down to $80.  The ten parking fine categories reduced 
apply to Barangaroo, the CBD’s north, Sydney foreshore, The Botanic Gardens, 
Centennial Park, Sydney Olympic Park and Wentworth and Parramatta Parks, all 
under the jurisdiction of State Government authorities. 
 
The announcement indicated that there may be some future new legislation that will 
allow Local Government the flexibility to reduce fines. 
 
 
MOTION: 
 
That Council write to the NSW Treasurer, the Hon. Dominic Perrottet to clarify:- 
 
(a) When will the balance of parking fines that apply to all Local Government 

areas be reduced by the State Government. 
 
(b) Will legislation be amended to allow each Local Government Authority to have 

the flexibility to set the minimum parking fine amounts applying to their area. 
 
 
 


